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Permit requirement for firearm possession has already been ruled unconstitutional by 

SCOTUS.  

NY v Bruen 2022 

McDonald v Chicago 2010 

D.C. v Heller 2008.  

By implementing these draconian rules, you are not only trampling on the constitution 

of the US but also Oregon. Not that most of Oregons politicians care about that. You 

are also taking away access to the right to defend yourself for many low income 

families, all while making it easier for criminals to continue in their crimes. Criminals 

do not follow the law. By forcing this on Oregon, you are making hundreds of 

thousands of Oregonians criminals and putting them in danger. You all should be 

ASHAMED of yourselves. Our founding fathers are rolling over in their graves.  


